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Re: MPC Recommendation 2019-01, Public art-on-campus database  

 

The Master Planning Committee reviewed the request by Ms. Angela Linn of UAMN to create a database 

of public art on the UAF campus. As noted in her proposal, the university currently lacks a database 

documenting its rich collection of public art, monuments and plaques. The database would be useful to 

a wide clientele including the MPC. Ms. Linn’s proposal requests $5,538 from the Chancellor’s office to 

hire an undergraduate student in support of this project.  We believe this is an excellent investment for 

the university and support Ms. Linn’s funding request.  We also wish to commend Director 

Druckenmiller for his willingness to commit UAMN resources in support of this proposal.  
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